
 

 

ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

DREAM TEAM 
Friday 27th October 2017  

Contact us: Tel: 01244 981170       Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk    Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter @Eltonprimary 

 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

                FofE Autumn Disco — Fri 27th Oct  

      Bonfire Lunch — Tues 7th Nov   
 

LETTERS HOME 

Cheshire Schools Cup— Y5&6 selected  

                           pupils          

 
  

 
SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM TODAY AND REOPENS ON TUESDAY 7TH NOVEMBER  

 

HIGH SCHOOL APPLICATIONS  

     Reminder - The closing date for Secondary School application is 31st October. You can apply online 

     at— www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions or by calling 0300 123 7039. 
 

RECEPTION PARENT LUNCH 

        Thank you to all parents who joined us on Wednesday for a school meal. It was lovely to see all the    

 children showing their parents our lunch time routine and how delicious school dinners are. Thank you 

 also to Miss Perry and Miss Clarke who made it all possible.       
            

FRIENDS OF ELTON — AUTUMN DISCO 

   Friends of Elton are holding their Autumn Disco tonight in the school hall. KS1 is from 5pm-6pm and 

   costs £2.50.  KS2 is from 6pm—8pm and costs £3. Refreshments and snacks are included and children 

   can pay on the door. (Fancy dress optional).      
 

STAY AND PLAY 

     Miss Stilgoe and Miss Roberts would like to thank all parents who came along to Stay and Play on   

     Thursday morning. The children loved showing off their new classrooms. It was great to see so many  

     parents attend and we hope you enjoyed it.  
  

ELTON BONFIRE AND FIREWORK SPECTACULAR 

   On Friday 3rd November, Ince and Elton Scout’s are having their annual firework event. Admission is  

   free, food and drink will be available. The bonfire will be lit at 7pm and the first rocket will be at  

   around 7:30pm. Everyone is welcome.   
 

OLD POUND COINS — Unfortunately school can no longer accept old pound coins. However the Royal    

British Legion will accept them for this years poppy appeal, which we are proudly supporting.  
 

RESIDENTIAL REMINDER —  Year 4 Conway, deposits are due Friday 10th November.  
 

MENU CHANGE — Please see the reverse menu for a Bonfire lunch, on Tuesday 7th November. 
 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS DEE ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR OWN 

CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 10th NOVEMBER. 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

This week’s star of the week is for ’Art and DT’ and we would like to say congratulations to the     

following children:  
 

Nurs: Sophie                    Y3:  Binta                              

Rec:  Connor                  Y4:  Johnny                         Mid-day: Maisie (Y3) 

Y1:  Jaiden                    Y5:   Nikola  

Y2:   Tia                Y6:  Brandon                                             
 

CELEBRATE 

  We would like to wish Jessica (Y2), Carmen ( Y6), Madonna (Y1),  Jacob (Y1), Tyla (Y5) and Chloe (Nurs)  

   a very happy birthday. We hope you all have a wonderful day.  
 

 

LUNCH MENU NEXT WEEK—3 

 
 

       



 

 

TUESDAY 7TH NOVEMBER 
 

 BONFIRE LUNCH 
 

HOT DOGS                    

OR 

CHEESE & HAM STUFFED JACKETS 

WITH  

VEGETABLES 

~ 

TOFFEE MUFFINS  

 

FIREWORKS FRUIT PLATTER  

 

 

 


